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Our season is over but the memories linger on. New friends, great rounds, lots of 
fun, and clean competition. What more could a friendly golfer want. Oh a 
championship? While we are all winners there can be only one team as champion. 

Team Champs:

This year Team 5, Jack Carter, Ted
Kumzi and Elton Thrun, showed up 
to take the 2023 crown. 

Flight Winners: (below)

Al Delcourse
Jason Osterloh
John Surwillo
Bud Stalker

Congratulations to all our winners
this year and to everyone who
participated in our league – our
regulars and our subs. You all
made it a superior, I mean a
super-duper year.

You can continue to play golf with
our members every Thursday at
Stony Creek until the snow flies.
Sign up on the weekly tee sheet,
or just keep coming out. We'll be
there (unless these weekly emails
tell you differently) each week.
And while you're at it, bring a friend, maybe someone who is on the fence about 
joining our league. All are welcome.

This weeks tee sheet as it currently stands is attached. There are available holes 
available for players. If you did not get the chance to put your name on the sheet 
call me, text me, email me and let me know which time I can put your name in.
Have a great week and see you on Thursday.

Bill Parks
(708) 267-1516

Bill Parks, Handicap Chair
St. Linus Men's Golf League


